
From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
To: Barnhill, Amy D.
Subject: 1RP-2673 NOTE: incident number nBGB2103941074 (new)
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 11:42:00 AM

 
02/08/2021
 
Amy Barnhill – Chevron
 
 
Re: Closure Request for 1RP-2673/nBGB2103941074
 
Upon review of available data and information this incident/RP is APPROVED FOR CLOSURE.  It is
now closed in Oil Conservation Division (OCD) data base, and can be reviewed by incident search. 
Imaged file will follow soon.
 
Please keep a copy of this communication, as NO PAPER copy will follow.
 
Thank you for your efforts.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bradford Billings
 
Bradford Billings ● Enviro. Spec. A 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113 
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
 

mailto:Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us
mailto:ABarnhill@chevron.com
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

